For more information, contact the Kimberley Population Health Unit
9194 1630, your Community Health Clinic or Aboriginal Medical Service.

www.healthywa.wa.gov.au/ THE

Government of Western Australia
Department of Health

This poster is supported by the WA Department of Health.
Fight the Bite is an initiative of the Government of South Australia.





